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Introduction / Background 
The NIPWG is a subsidiary of the Hydrographic Services and Standards Committee (HSSC). The work was subject 
to HSSC approval. 
HSSC invited NIPWG to submit a paper on the future provision of NPUB information to the forthcoming IALA 
conference in Incheon, Republic of Korea.  NIPWG delivered a proposal to the IALA and that was accepted as 
being appropriate for the Conference.  Based on the proposal a more comprehensive paper has been developed. 
 

Analysis/Discussion 
The provided paper bases on a former NIPWG contribution to the Canadian Hydro Conference in 2017.  The paper 
was updated and sections relevant to the topic have been incorporated.  The paper is being provided as an annex 
to this document; NIPWG5-47.2 Annex. 

Justification and Impacts 
NIL 

Action required of NIPWG5 
The NIPWG5 is invited to: 

a. note this paper. 


